From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:16:56 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:12 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kristina Golichenko

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a 21 year old living on my own in one of the most expensive cities in North America. Before this increase my
bills from enbridge range from 50-150 dollars - a price I can barely afford when coupled with ever increasing
housing prices. Splitting the rate increases by zone still means that the all people living in those zones will be
affected irrespective of their financial situation. I ask that enbridge make it so individuals or families have the option
to opt out based on financial situations.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





